
Beloit Rifle Club Monthly Meeting 

July 10, 2019 at 7:00 pm 

Meeting at Beloit Rifle Club 
 

Call to Order by the President – Julie Wagoner 

 

Pledge of Allegiance to the American Flag  

 

Roll Call of Board Members – Rob Lowery      Quorum:  30/50 

 

Secretary's Report – November Minutes – Rob Lowery  Motion to accept (Dennis Munn) 

 Second (Lee Thompson) Voted and Approved 

 

Treasurer's Report – Steve Martin     Motion to accept (Jeff Stevens) 

 Second (Kyle Schliem) Voted and Approved 

   

Board Member Reports: 
Archery – Ed Lang       Safety wall is up. Business as usual. 

 Introduced George Riesselman, new Archery Assistant. Also, Arrow Snot aids in removing your 

 arrow from the 3D targets and back stops. Picture to be posted on Facebook. 

Benchrest (BR-50) – Dennis Munn     Shoot this Saturday at 8:00 AM. 

Benchrest (Center Fire) – Paul Schuler    NO REPORT 

Black Powder Lodge – Harley Whitt     Sgt York shoot, nine shooters. 

 Donation sent to Sgt York house. Buffalo shoot 19-21 July. Need volunteers. Fees turned in. 

Black Powder Cartridge – Don Rotzoll     Six shooters for the long-range 

 shoot. Six shooters of the small-bore shoot. Next shoot 20th July. 

Chief Range Officer – Lee Thompson     Things are going well. Guest 

 badges are being used. Recommend current members attend the range orientation. 

Civilian Marksmanship (CMP) – Pete Taylor    Fees Turned in. Next shoot in 

 August. Check the calendar for the date. 

Conservation – Jim Shickles      Much put down around loading 

 bench on black powder range. Ants around the silhouette range. Also, woodchucks wandering 

 the range. Live traps purchased to catch them and release them. If you them in the trap give a 

 call to Jim. 

Cowboy Action – Mike Kobelt     Next shoot is July 20th.  There were 

 42 shooters last match. 

Defense Range – Tim Keinbaum     NO REPORT 

Grounds Keeper – Roger Hager     Grass mowed, clearing undergrowth. 

 Safety wall for the archery wall is done. Defense range cleared pad for new shed. 

High Power Rifle – Dave Fatino     NO REPORT 

Historian – Al Wendorf      NO REPORT 

Hunter Ed / Firearm Safety – Jeff Stevens    First Class 2nd Week in September. 

Membership – Jon Nortemann     NO REPORT 

Multi-gun – Kyle Schliem      Last match June 30th had 24 

 shooters. Fees turned in. Next match is August 18th. 

Instruction / Youth – Tom Helbig     NO REPORT 

 



Pistol – John Kittleson      Good turnout. PA system is working. 

 Next shoot is August 24th and 25th. Need volunteers. 

Publicity – Charles Beeler      News Letter Articles due this Friday.  

Range Construction – Wally Marshall    Work day is this Saturday. Doing 

 Silhouette roof. Indoor range closed this Friday for backstop maintenance. 

Rules – Dennis Loertscher      NO REPORT 

Silhouette – Steve Schmalz      Outdoor shoots on Thursday nights 

 start @ 4:45pm. 6-10 shoots on average. June 22nd was last Saturday match. July 20th is next 

 match. 

Technical Director – Todd Ryan     NO REPORT 

Trap – Jeff Goode       Still shooting on Monday nights. 

 Numbers are down. 

Wednesday Morning – Chuck Sauber    NO REPORT 

Youth Air Rifle – Larry Abbott     First Annual Silhouette Education 

 Shoot. Kids had a great time.  

 

Committee Updates 
 

• Investment – 15 Month term is up. Will meet again to decide what will be proposed on what to 

do next. 

• Long Term Planning / Capital Improvements – Meeting in August. 

• Financial Oversite Committee – NO REPORT 

• Restated Articles of Incorporation & By-Laws – Met with attorney, William Cunningham. 

Meeting to be done and presentation in August. 

• Board Picnic – Dennis Munn – Sign up  

 

Old Business 

• Range Orientation on July 21st: Starting at noon until 4. Please see Larry with times you need to 

have someone on your range. Let us know if you will not be there. 

• News Articles due.  

• First Aid Training with the Town of Beloit Fire Department. 

o July 18 Full 

o July 22nd 5:30 to 6:30 

o July 31st 6:00 to 7:00 

o Aug 17th at Noon. (Cowboy Shooters) 

 

New Business 
• Update on steel for back range. Steel was not actually AR 500 as originally believed. 

• Todd Weaver – Potential new member. 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned. 

 

 


